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April meeting:  
The Anderson County Historical Society April meeting will be held April 26, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the 
Clinton Public Library community room, the meeting is open to the public. Park ranger Grant 
Sherrod will give a presentation about the history of Big Ridge State Park 

The Pellissippian: 
We’re looking for more items to print in the Pellissippian Journal.  Our Journal prints family histories 
and photos, Bible records, childhood memories, family reunion notices, and research queries.  
Material may be sent via email, or may be sent via USPS, mailed in clean, scannable copy to: 
Anderson County Historical Society, Attn: Journal Editor, PO Box 148, Clinton TN  37717. If you 
have an email address, please submit with your material.  Providing your e-mail address with your 
material makes it easy for others who are researching the same surnames to correspond with you. 
Please send to Charlie Abner at: abnerc799@aol.com

Events:  
Search Your Roots Saturday 
Members of the Anderson County Historical Society will be available at the Clinton Library from 12 
noon - 2pm on the 2nd Saturday of each month to assist your genealogical and historical research.   

Next Search Your Roots Saturday is May 12th at the Clinton Library from 12 noon - 2pm. 

Family Picnic 
The Anderson County Historical Society will be having a family picnic on May 19, 2018 at 12:30, at 
the historic David Hall Cabins located at  830 old Edgemoor Rd Claxton tenn 37716. We request that 
all attending please bring a dish of their choice and their favorite drink. If you plan to attend please 
email Matthew Clark at pentecostalpower122@gmail.com stating what dish you plan to bring and if 
you plan to bring family so we can get an accurate count of those planning to attend. We look forward 
to your participation in the 2018 Family picnic.... 



Events (Cont):  

Lindsay Reunion: 
William "Butch" Lindsay is organizing a reunion of the descendants of Jonathan Storm Lindsay.  
Butch is the great-grandson of Jonathan.  The reunion will be held in Rocky Top on Sunday, June 
24th, at the First Baptist Church beginning around 2 p.m.  For more information, contact Butch 
Lindsay at (972) 771-2240 or email: billind@swbell.net

Queries:  
Sartin, Scruggs and Overton  
I am researching Isaac Sartin (1792-1831) and his wife Nancy Scruggs Sartin (1792-1873), and also 
John Green Sartin (1817-1899) and his wife Aneta Overton Sartin (1829-1888). All dates are 
approximate.  Any information about them, their parents, siblings, and children would be greatly 
appreciated.    Thanks for your assistance.  Darrel Sartin  Email:  darrelsartin@yahoo.com. 

New Book Release: 
The book Stooksbury – Ancestors and Descendants of Isaac “Dink” Stooksbury is now available.  
This book is a record of the ancestors and descendants of Isaac "Dink" Stooksbury (1847 - 1891) of 
East Tennessee based on the genealogical research of Mary June Hillon. It includes information on 
early East Tennessee pioneers of the Loy, Sharp and Miller families (as well as others) related to the 
Stooksbury family.  Price: $15.00 plus shipping cost, available from Lulu.com.  For more information 
call 844-212-0689 or visit www.lulu.com/shop and search “Stooksbury”. 

The Pellissippian: 

Work is currently being done on the 2018  Pellissippian journals.  We will keep you updated on the 
status of these journals in the monthly newsletters.  If you need more information, or have articles to 
submit, please contact Charlie at abnerc799@aol.com. 

As mentioned last month, we will be offering electronic versions of the Pellissippian this year.  If 
you have interest in receiving the Pellissippian as a pdf file instead of a printed copy, please 
contact us and we can put you on the distribution list.  Thank you to the members who 
responded from last month. 

For members who continue to receive printed copies of the Pellissippian, we need your help to 
maintain the society’s bulk mail status.  The US Postal Service requires us to verify recipients’ zip 
codes once a year.  If your postal address has changed in any way, please let us know. An incorrect 
address means that you’ll miss receiving your Journal.   

Remember to send us an update if you change your USPS mail address or email address.  If the 
address or zip code isn't absolutely correct, we may get their journals back as "Undeliverable as 
addressed...Return to Sender...Postage Due $1.65." Resending as first class mail will cost an 
additional $1.82.  

Even if the recipient moves to another apartment in the same building, the journal is returned to us, 
because the address is viewed by the USPS as incorrect. 


